
 

 

 

Family update #226 
 
December 22, 2023 
 
Dear family and friends, 
 

                      
 
We are very grateful for the good weather and the peaceful time in the past two weeks. I have seen many 
family members and friends coming to visit loved ones recently for the festive season. This brings so 
much joy to the residents. 
 
On Tuesday and Wednesday this week, the Wing Kei teams also enjoyed the cheerful and fun-filled Staff 
Christmas Parties which we have missed in the last three years. Staff members of the Wing Kei family 
shared the love and joy with each other while we gathered to celebrate Christmas. I feel so blessed to be 
part of the Wing Kei family. 
 
I have a few updates in this family letter. 
 

Renovation of Resident Rooms at Wing Kei Crescent Heights 
The floor replacement project is progressing well. Resident rooms on the fourth floor have been 
completed. The project is anticipated to finish ahead of schedule at around mid January 2024. Sincere 
thanks to the hard work of the contractors and to your patience and support during the work! 
 
For your information, there is no renovation work during the holidays, i.e. on December 25, 26 and 
January 1, 2024. 
 

Reception closed: Dec 25, 26 and Jan 1, 2024 
The Reception will be closed on Christmas Day, Boxing Day and New Year Day, i.e. December 25, 26 and 
January 1, 2024.  Families and visitors please remember to bring your Access Card when you come to visit 
your loved one. 
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Best wishes 
As the year is nearing its end, may I take this opportunity to express my sincere gratitudes for your 
continued trust and support for us throughout these years. May I also wish you a merry Christmas and a 
year full of cheers and love! 
 
 
For God so loved the world, that he gave his only begotten Son, that whosoever believeth in him should 
not perish, but have everlasting life. 
~ John 3:16 
 
 
With gratitude, 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 


